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TYPHOON & RAINSTORM ARRANGEMENTS 
 
If a Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No.8 or above is 
hoisted or is expected to be hoisted, or if a Black Rainstorm 
Warning is issued, then Zetland Hall will close when it is 
practicable and safe to do so, and the meetings arranged 
for that evening will be rescheduled. 
 
However, if the Signal No.8 is lowered and/or the Black 
Rainstorm Warning is cancelled at or before 4.00pm, then 
Zetland Hall will open within 2 hours and regular meetings 
will remain as scheduled. 
 
No changes to a booking, or to the number of diners, may 
be made within four working days of the banquet and all 
meals booked by this cut-off date must be paid for in full, 
unless the banquet could not be held due to the inclement 
weather conditions detailed above, or due to other 
unforeseen circumstances which prevent the use of 
Zetland Hall. 
 
Announcements of the closure of Zetland Hall in the above 
circumstances will be made via the Zetland Hall website. 
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